Kurt Eggebrecht

From:

Joe Martin

Sent:

Tuesday, April 09, 2019 10:52 AM

To:

Kurt Eggebrecht

Subject:

Re: Your request

Right on, this is why I referred back

Alderperson Joe Martin-District 4
Wards 8, 9, 10
JAM 4
cell-920.585.5593
twitter-@aldermanjoe3861
Facebook- Alderperson Joe Martin
e-mail- Districtt4@appleton.org

"Every man is guilty of all the good he didn't do" Voltaire

From: Kurt Eggebrecht

Sent: Tuesday, April 9, 2019 3:48 AM

To: Joe Martin

Subject: Your request

Joe,

Thanks for your phone call conversation this morning. You made me aware that you will be unable to attend the Board of Health meeting tomorrow morning, due to health issues, but you wanted the Board members to know why you sent the clean indoor air/vaping exemption language back to the Board for discussion. You asked that I recap our conversation in the form of an email for you to review

More specifically you shared with me that due to the fact that these products contain an additive substance called nicotine that is harmful to human health as well as the potentially harmful chemicals found within the flavorings of these products you wanted to support the original decision by the Board of Health to not allow any exemptions within the Ordinance language. You also expressed concerns that by providing exemptions Appleton would become an island within the surrounding communities that have already passed similar language that does not provide exemptions for vape stores.

Furthermore you mentioned this past year Appleton Common Council unanimously passed a Health in All Policy Ordinance that states" Health starts where we live, learn, work and play, and everyday decisions within the City of Appleton can promote greater health and equity. Providing no exemptions best reflects this statement.

Joe, I am e-mailing you this summary to determine if I accurately captured your thoughts. Please respond back to me if I didn't reflect your wishes stated to me or if you would like any further clarifications made.

As you have requested, I will then hand this e-mail to the Board of Health members in the morning to provide clarification of why it was sent back and what your intentions were in doing so.

Thanks, Kurt